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Parenting Consultations at Franklin Public School

Dear Parents, 
My name is Linda Stearns and I have had the privilege of being here at Franklin PS since fall of 2013.  I have met most of the primary children through classwide teachings of our relationship building program Tools for Life©.  Last spring and this fall I have been leading small groups of students who are struggling with emotional regulation, self esteem and general social skills. 

One of the roles that I am able to provide to parents are individual consultations.  Have you ever felt alone in your role of parenting and not know where to turn?  Are you and your child having a challenge at home that makes you feel overwhelmed?  I am happy to meet with you at Franklin Public School.  I am currently at your school on Thursdays and would like to offer one 1 hour consultation per week to determine the need.
If you are interested in meeting with me to chat I will be available on the following Thursdays  November  27 and December 4 & 11 at 10:30-11:30 am.  January 8, 15, 22 & 29 at 9:30-10:30 & 10:30 – 11:30.   You will need to call the school and book an appointment.  If you need to cancel please call as soon as possible.  If Thursday mornings do not work for you please contact me directly and we will do our best to find a suitable time.
Warmly, 

Linda Stearns                                                    






                                 

519-741-1122 ext 299                                                                                         lstearns@carizon.ca                                                                  
Early Intervention Consultant                                                                                                                         


